From: Jerzy Finka

Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 7:04 PM
To: oleson@hometownplanning.com
Subject: Louis Lee house

Goodmorning.
| am writing with concserns about the Louis Lee project at 8050 Griffith Ave NW.

1. The septic system would have to be brought up to code for a larger house according to the guidelines of
Corrina Township.

2. There are also ordinances for the setback that the house would have to comply with for Corrina Township.

| have a family and | am very concerned about the activity that has taken place on Louis' property. The police
have been called many times for several reasons, that makes me worry if our neighborhood is a safe place to
raise a family. That is why | believe that the house should not be any larger, that would just accommodate more
people.

Thank You!
- Jerzy/Monika Finka.



